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The Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board (DPCDSB) is committed to providing a remote-only 
learning option for elementary students (JK to Grade 8) in 2024-2025.  The remote-only learning option 
will be based on the DPCDSB’s ability to make classes viable.  For example, for this current school year, 
there was not enough interest in JK/SK to make a class viable.   

The Elementary Remote-Only Program will operate in the same way as it has during this current 2023-
2024 school year.  Students will be aligned to a host school which will likely not be the school they would 
normally attend in person. 

The following parameters will be in place for the Elementary Remote-Only Program:  

1. Students will be expected to attend and participate online with classes each day, by logging on to their 
remote classroom meeting sites. Cameras are to be turned “on”, to enhance the overall learning 
experience. A student will be marked absent if the camera is not on, unless there are extenuating 
circumstances that have been communicated with the school.  


